
 

 

 

 

The trustees are delighted to be be able to open the gates and 

welcome you back into garden for our first... 
  



  



 

Socially Distanced Plant Swap 

The garden will be open from 12 noon - 4pm on Sunday 21st June 2020. 

 

We will be operating a one-way system round the garden. There will be separate 

tables to drop-off and take away plants with the trustees on hand to ensure that the 

2m rule is followed. 

 

Unfortunately we will not be opening the outside kitchen so we won't be offering 

any refreshments. Please feel free to bring your own drinks (alcohol not allowed) 

and snacks as long as you take all your rubbish home. 

 

We hope to see you there and we can't think of a better way to spend Father's 

Day! 

 

Hire the garden for small groups 

The government's guidelines are changing on a regular basis as the situation with 

Covid-19 seems to be improving. We were delighted to hear the updated guidance 

on groups of up to six people being able to meet up outside. 

 

In response we are able to offer the garden for hire for small groups. We need to 

be mindful of health and safety of all involved in the garden so things aren't quite 

the same as before. We have drawn up some guidelines that need to be adhered 

to if you would like to make a booking.  The guidelines will be updated as and 

when government rules change. You can find the guidelines in the link in point 4 on 

this page or email barrackslanegarden@yahoo.co.uk 

http://www.barrackslanegarden.org.uk/bookings.php
mailto:barrackslanegarden@yahoo.co.uk


 

 

Quick raised bed update 

As reported last month, with support 

from the Trust for Oxfordshire's 

Environment (TOE) with funding 

from Grundon Waste Management 

Ltd, we will be replacing the raised 

beds. The main bulk of the work will 

be done in September so we can 

plant the new plants in early 

October. 

 

Thank you Roger, Ruth and 

Dan 

The trustees would like to publicly 

thank Roger, Ruth and Dan for the 

voluntary work they have done in the 

garden over the past few months. 

Your help has been greatly 

appreciated, and without it we 

wouldn't be so proud re-opening the 

gates. THANK YOU x 

  

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
  

https://barrackslanegarden.us10.list-manage.com/profile?u=485b87f7526264d2b3b8fdb96&id=f75684efab&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=2971ef8bab
https://barrackslanegarden.us10.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=485b87f7526264d2b3b8fdb96&id=f75684efab&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=2971ef8bab


 

 
  



 



 
 



 


